
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

7th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Activities Day - 12th October 2022 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that we are holding an activities day for Year 7 students on Wednesday 12th 
October.  
The purpose of the day is for students to develop their communication skills, complete trust building exercises with 
their peers, sharing experiences and supporting each other as part of a team. 
 
Students will not be required to wear school uniform but instead will be required to wear their CTS PE kit and trainers.  
Please ensure you child brings their swipe card as they will need this to register for school and to purchase breakfast 
and/or lunch. 
 
There is no cost attached to the day as all activities will take place in school within school hours. 
 
This day will sit alongside the activities week which we have decided to postpone until the Summer term due to the 
nature of the outdoor water sports. We want to ensure full participation and believe that pupils will get the most out 
of the week in warmer weather. A letter will come out next term with more information regarding activities week in 
term 5. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Miss Buffini (Head of Year 7) at lbuffini@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr K Fitzpatrick 
Assistant Principal 
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